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1516 Ninth Street 
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(916) 654-4996 

75524.00006
 

Re:	 Appendix A to the Transition Cluster Phase I Interconnection Study, 
Palen Solar Power Project (part of previously-submitted Application for 
Confidential Designation), Docket No. 09-AFC-7 

Dear Ms. Jones: 

On August 26, 2009, Solar Millennium and Chevron Energy Solutions submitted an 
Application for Confidential Designation for the Transition Cluster Phase I 
Interconnection Study for the Palen Solar Power Project, Docket No. 09-AFC-7. Per 
CEC counsel Deborah Dyer, we understand that the deadline for the CEC's ruling on the 
Application has been extended 30 days. 

In reviewing our Application, we discovered that we inadvertently omitted Appendix A to 
the Cluster Study in our previous submission. Accordmgly, enclosed please find six paper 
copies and one electronic copy of Appendix A. Please make sure Appendix A is 
forwarded to the CEC staff who are reviewing the Palen Solar Power Project AFe. 

I apologize for any inconvenience this omission may have caused. Please contact me if 
you have any questions. _-= 

Sincerely, 

lr)(1t+~~ 
Matthew J. Sanders 
PAUL, HASflNGS,JANOFSKY & WALKER LLP 
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